Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: john plowden [jplowden@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 9:58 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
Subject: docket #221

| ask you as Fire Chief of The Saco Valley Fire Assn. to consider removing the approval standard for
SCBA cylinders in 42 CFR Part 84.

Doing so would so bring back competitive pricing for cylinders and provide us with better,safer more
durable cylinder options at lower prices.

Thank you,

John Plowden

Chief SVFA




